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On 3rd February, 2025 a one-day seminar was organized by the Department of 

Hindi in the premises of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on the topic 

'Practical form of Hindi One-Act Play' under the theatre genre. The entire 

program was coordinated by the in charge of the Hindi Department, Dr. Sushma 

Garg and the role of co-coordinator was played by Mrs. Poonam Singroha and 

Mrs. Suman Mor. The program was inaugurated by the Principal of the college, 

Dr. Poonam Mor, by lighting the lamp. In the first session of the seminar, the 

chief speaker, theatre director Yogesh Sharma Yogi talked about the form of 

Hindi one-act play that it is a drama genre of the stage, under which a particular 

problem is made into a plot and its objective and solution are presented. The one-

act play is basically capable of presenting a particular objective or message for 

the simulation of the problem based on social, economic, political and religious 

environment. In the second session of the seminar, the theatre director 'Yogesh 

Sharma Yogi' ji demonstrated the practical staging of the one-act play by a team 

of students through the stage and explained how a one-act play is performed on 

stage. About 87 students of the college participated in this seminar. At the end of 

the seminar, the principal of the college Dr. Punam Mor and the director Dr. 

Sushma Garg presented a letter of appreciation to the theatre director Mr. Yogesh 

Sharma Yogi ji as a memento for showing the beautiful staging of the one-act 

play to the students and giving them knowledge about its form. On this occasion, 

the role of the Hindi department teachers Mrs. Poonam Singroha and Mrs. 

Suman Mor was commendable. On the completion of the seminar in a systematic 

manner, the president of the college's managing committee Dr. Anshul Singla ji 

praised the Hindi department for this auspicious work and encouraged them to 

organize similar informative programs in the future as well. 
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